
 

February 22, 2021 - Principal’s Message, Mrs. Kathy McTaggart 

Welcome Back...Again 
 
So glad once again to have students in the building with us this morning. I really hope 
we can keep everyone for a while now and get going with some learning. 
 
Pink Shirt Day 
Throughout the past year while the world has grappled with how to attend to the 
pandemic as well as other polarizing events, it seems that the spectrum of differing 
opinions grows greater every day. The need to practice kindness and understanding of 
differences is more important than ever. On Wednesday February 24, 2021, we 
encourage everyone to practice kindness and wear pink to spread the message: Be 
kind and treat everyone with respect and dignity. 
 

The Latest Lifting of Restrictions 

In terms of school and community sports, the government made the following changes 
on Saturday Feb 6th. 

1. A maximum of 10 individuals, including coaches and/or trainers are allowed  

2. Age: Student athletes must be 18 years of age or younger  

3. Physical Distancing: Must be maintained at all times between participants following 
these guidelines:  

a. 3-metres physical distance for indoor activities  

b. 2-metres physical distance for outdoor activities 



c. Exception: Coaches or trainers may enter physical distancing space for brief 
interactions with participants (for example to correct form or technique) 

4. Masks: a. Coaches/trainers to wear 100% of the time b. Athletes can only take off 
their masks when engaged in physical activity  

5. Change rooms: Access must be limited, including accelerated arrival/departure, for 
emergencies and for washroom use  

6. Games: not permitted at this time 

 

Badminton 

Based on this new information. Our school is going to plan to start up 
our badminton season following our February break. As we have 
many restrictions we will need students to sign up for available spots 
and once they are full we will not be able to accept any more 
students. We have opened this opportunity up for students to begin 
signing up….they sign up in the PE office with Mrs. Chapman or Ms. 
Amdam. 

 

Boston Pizza Student of the Month 

Ponoka Boston Pizza and Ponoka Secondary 
Campus would like to congratulate our January 
Students of the Month! 

Grade 7 - Ava Morency  

Grade 8 - Alexis Groves, Danni Littlechild, Gavin 
Morgenstern & Arial Wilson 

Grade 9 - Lena Kowalski & Shaylee Rabbit 

Grade 10 - Marye Bakker, Emily McMillan & Cody 
Schimpf 

Grade 11 - Levi Harbin, Tanica Pelletier, Addison Saunders & Van Willson 

Grade 12 - Cheyenne Avery, Ashton Bandet, Kyle Frandsen & Tanner Simpson  

 
 
 
 



Grad 2021 Update 
Grad Photos​ are happening Tuesday and Wednesday February 23 and 24 this week.  
 
Grad 2021 Flower Fundraiser ​order forms are due ​Thursday February 25, 2021. 
All PSC students are able to support our grad class by ordering flowers from their 
Parent Portal account before Feb 25, 2021. 
 
Busing Info for Next School Year 
Bus registrations are now open for the 2021-2022 school year. You can register a number of 
different ways. Info in the poster below. 
 
 
 

Kathy 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


